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Status:Type: Contract Agenda Ready

In control: City Council

On agenda: 9/11/2017

Title: One-Year Renewal Contract for Emergency Response, Non- Emergency Response and Household
Hazardous Waste Event Support for the Environmental Management and Sustainability Department
(Citywide)

This contract provides services for emergency response, non-emergency response and on-site
technical support.  The Environmental Management and Sustainability Department is currently
completing the design of a permanent City household hazardous waste (HHW) collection facility.
Construction is anticipated to begin in the fall of 2017 and will be completed by fall of 2018.  Once the
facility is constructed, it will significantly reduce the need for the HHW contractor support portion of
this contract.  A one-year renewal will allow the City to continue operating the HHW events until the
permanent facility is constructed.

The Environmental Management and Sustainability Department and Purchasing recommend
authorizing the renewal with Kary Environmental Services, Inc. (a Mesa business); Environmental
Response, Inc.; and Clean Harbors Environmental Services, Inc.; cumulatively not to exceed
$580,000 annually, based on estimated requirements.
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